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December 11, 2006

Professor Gregory Jusdanis

Department of Greek and Latin

University Hall

230 North Oval Mall

CAMPUS

Dear Gregory:

I write to inform you that the Curriculum Subcommittee of the Colleges of the Arts and Sciences Honors Committee has approved your proposal for a new honors course, Modern Greek H250 (National and Ethnic Identities in Ancient and Modern Greece), contingent upon the following changes in the syllabus to which you have already agreed: (1) adding a statement indicating that the final exam is an essay exam; and (2) making the references to the course reader consistent throughout the syllabus (i.e., to refer to it as either the “reader” or the “packet of readings” but not both).  Assuming approval by the curriculum committee in the College of the Humanities (and the GEC subcommittee of the Arts and Sciences Committee on Curriculum and Instruction, for GEC status), you may offer the course at your discretion subject only to the standard review process for honors courses.

The members of the Honors Curriculum Subcommittee are certain the course will constitute a welcome addition to the honors curriculum, and they wish you the very best with what they are certain will be a rewarding experience for you and your students.

Sincerely,

Terry Gustafson

Associate Professor of Chemistry

Chair, Arts and Sciences Honors Committee

c:
ASC Honors Committee


Edward Adelson
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